PE1458/HHH
Cabinet Secretary for Justice submission of 29 March 2018

Thank you for your letter of 22 March about this petition.

| note that you have now referred this issue to the Justice Committee. | am grateful to you for
setting out the background to your conclusion.

Scottish Ministers, special advisers and the Permanent Secretary are covered
by the terms of the Lobbying (Scotland) Act 2016. See www.lobbying.scot
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